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To: Tara Draper <tdraper@nuhw.org>

Hi Tara,

Our second strike-related Town Hall will be held at 7 p.m. this evening. Everyone should receive a
call at 7 p.m. asking them to remain on the line if they wish to participate. If you don’t receive a call
or message, you can listen, but won’t be able to ask questions by calling 540-409-4375 Ext.84321#

Two important updates:

1. We will be formally notifying Kaiser tomorrow that we plan to begin an open-ended strike
starting Monday, Aug. 15 if our contract remains unsettled.

2. On Sunday, we informed the California Department of Managed Health Care, the agency that
regulates Kaiser, of our intention to strike. 

As you can see from the attached letter, which was also send to key political leaders, we are calling
on the agency to convey in writing to Kaiser that Kaiser has the burden to arrange care for its
patients during the strike and that it would be unlawful for Kaiser to cancel appointments or suspend
behavioral health services as it has done during previous strikes.

The letter also calls on the agency to:

1. Require Kaiser to present a publicly-accessible detailed plan to maintain services during the
strike.

2. Communicate directly to Kaiser members of their rights to timely care, including out-of-
network care, during the strike and require to communicate the same message to members.

3. Aggressively monitor Kaiser performance in delivering behavioral health care during the
strike and immediately penalize Kaiser for any violations.

We look forward to tonight’s Town Hall and urge everyone to declare your intent to strike and sign
up for picket shifts, using your Unique ID:

In Unity,

Greg Tegenkamp
Kaiser Division Director
National Union of Healthcare Workers
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https://community.nuhw.org/links?lid=2GF-4-Esf6K1AFVvu2gpoA&token=mG4tEH0mTUbGrhROl68ffQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fnuhw.knack.com%2Fdb%23ibhs-strike-sign-up%2F
https://community.nuhw.org/file_attachments/270932/external_download?email_token=HuwtYeRNfGKY8oCszivxLw
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You have received this email because you are a member of NUHW, within the KP Integrated Behavioral
Health Services Division. This is an announcement only list, used for updates related to the contract,
bargaining, and other union-wide issues. If you have left KP, or need support updating your Mobilize email
settings, email gtegenkamp@nuhw.org for support. Thank you.
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